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Friday 25th October
Children in Need

Dear Parents

Once again, we will be taking part in fundraising for Children in Need on Friday 15th November.  The School Council have decided that we should hold a non-uniform day when children can come dressed either in yellow or spotty clothes for a small donation towards the cause.

It has also been decided to hold a Bring and Buy sale on the afternoon of the 15th November.  Children can bring in any toys, books or games that they no longer want or have outgrown and some pocket money to buy some something to replace them!  Please start thinking about this during the half-term holiday and collect any gently used items that are no longer wanted.  We are sure that someone else will think it is just what they need!
The Friends of St Nicholas have kindly agreed to sell refreshments during the sale.
We would be very grateful if you could drop your items off no sooner than Tuesday 12th November.  The School Council will sort the items out and will be in business from 2pm on Friday 15th November.  Please give generously to this worthy cause.
Thank you

Mrs Hatch and the School Council
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